

09.10.2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Support for Our Sanitary Facility Building Project

As the Parish Priest of St. Paul's Church - Waragoda, I am writing to share an important initiative at our Church: the construction of a new sanitary facility.

Our parish strives to create a welcoming environment for all, but our current restroom facilities are inadequate. To address this need, we have initiated a project with an estimated cost of eight hundred thousand rupees (LKR 800,000.00).

The project will be overseen by a dedicated committee under the Parish Council, led by Mr. Nuwan Sameera. I am grateful for the commitment of our team.

Project Lead

Mr. Nuwan Sameera

+94 77 440 1156

Project Coordinator

Mr. Tharaka Dias

+94 70 620 0500

Finance Coordinator M

Mr. Vidarshaka Chandrasiri

+94 75 528 2843

To keep everyone informed, we will provide updates on our progress through our website at <u>warogoda.digitized.lk</u> or scanning the QR code provided below.

We invite our generous community to support this important initiative. Your contributions will enhance the comfort of our congregation and improve the experience for all visitors.

Donations for the "Sanitary Building Project" can be made through team members or via bank transfer to **St. Paul's Church Building Committee | 802-334-9663 | Commercial Bank | Kelaniya Branch**. Please use "Sanitary Building Project" as the reference. After transferring, send the bank receipt via **WhatsApp to +94 75 528 2843** (Mr. Chandrasiri).

Thank you for considering our request. Your support will make a significant difference. In Christ,

Rev. Fr. Bertrom Ranjith

Parish Priest

St. Paul's Church, Waragoda

The Parish Priest
St. Theresa's Church
Kelaniya

